
Help support the 5th grade class by 
purchasing a Frozen Friday PASS!  

This year 5th grade will be selling Frozen Friday passes, which will 
help support their traditional overnight field trip at the end of the 

school year. Students who purchase a Frozen Friday pass will 
receive a fruit-based frozen treat each Friday. There are two 

types of Frozen Friday Passes that may be purchased: 

o Quarterly Pass for $10 
o Yearly Pass for $30  

(Save $10 by purchasing a yearly pass) 
 

Please submit your CASH payment in the attached envelope along 
with the slip below to your child’s teacher by August 31st. The first 

Frozen Friday will be served on September 7th.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quarterly PASS - $10 
( Ends October 12 ) 

 
 

Yearly Pass - $30 
( Ends May 17 ) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 

Student Name: ______________________________________________ Teacher: ______________________  

Please submit and return this slip along with CASH payment in the attached envelope. 


